
                                  
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Mark Denison, MD 
Craig-Weaver Professor of Pediatrics 

Professor of Pathology, Microbiology & Immunology 
Vanderbilt University School of Medicine, Nashville, TN 

 
UAB Contact Information 

 
Sara Davis, Children’s Harbor Center 303        Office Mainline Number:  205-934-2424 
Direct line number:  205-996-7804                             Cell phone number: 205-725-0543 
sadavis@peds.uab.edu 
 

 
 

Lodging Accommodations 
 
Residence Inn Birmingham Downtown at UAB 
821 20th Street South 
Birmingham, AL  35205 
(205) 731-9595 
 
Confirmation number: 87948913  
Check in time:  August 8th at 3:00 p.m.       
Check out time:  August 10th at 12:00 p.m.                
 

Monday, August 8,  2016 
        

 
Dr. Denison is traveling to Birmingham via personal car.  You will drive directly to Southern Research where your 
first meeting will be held.  Please park in the visitor parking lot. 
 
 
     11:30 a.m.                     Arrive at Southern Research  
                                                 2000 9th Avenue South 
                                                 Birmingham, AL  35205 
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Meetings 
 
Escort for all meetings at Southern Research – Dr. Maaike Everts, UAB Department of Pediatrics, and Division of 
Pediatric Infectious Diseases 
 
 
 
 
11:45 p.m. – 1:15 p.m.  Lunch in 5 Points South 
    Attendees:  Art Tipton,PhD, Mark Suto,PhD 
    and Maaike Everts, PhD 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
1:15 p.m. – 2:00 p.m.  Mark Suto, PhD 

School of Medicine Dean’s office 
Vice President for Drug Discovery Research 
 SR Dan 503 
msuto@southernresearch.org 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m.  AD3C Grant Group Meeting 
    Attendees:  Ashish Pathak, PhD, 
    Corrine Augelli-Szafran, PhD,  
    Lynn Rasmussen, Bob Bostwick, PhD, 
    Lucile White, MD and Maaike Everts, PhD 

Southern Research Conference Room KMII-505A 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
3:00 p.m. – 3:30 p.m.  Timothy Sellati, PhD 
    Senior Research Fellow and Chair 
    Infectious Diseases Dept. at Southern Research 
    KMII-505 
    tsellati@southernresearch.org 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



                                  
 

 

 

 

 

Escort for all remaining meetings – Sara Davis, UAB Department of Pediatrics, and Division of Pediatric 
Infectious Diseases 
 
 
 
3:30 p.m. – 4:00 p.m.   Travel to the Residence Inn, check-in 

 821 20th Street South 
 
 
 
 
4:15p.m. – 4:40 p.m.   Jeanne Marrazzo, MD, MPH 
    Professor of Medicine 
    Division Director, Infectious Diseases 
    Tinsley Harrison Tower, 215C 
    (Contact:  205-975-5500) 
    Jmm2@uab.edu 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
4:45 p.m.– 5:30 p.m.  Frances Lund, PhD 
    Charles H. McCauley Professor and Chair  

Department of Microbiology  
Shelby Building, 506 
(Contact: 205-934-9339)  
flund@uab.edu 
 
 
 
 

Dinner Reservations – Monday, August 8, 2016 
 
 
 
  

6:30 PM         Dinner with Drs. Rich Whitley, David Kimberlin, 
     Shannon Ross and Scott James 
 
     Bettola 
     2901 2nd Avenue South 
     (205) 731-6499 
 
     Confirmation number:  33574 
 
 
 Dr. Rich Whitley will pick you up at the  
 hotel at 6:15 p.m. 
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Tuesday, August 9, 2016  
 

        
8:00 a.m.    Arriving to the Children’s of Alabama  

      via personal car 
                                    
                                      Park Place Parking Deck located at 1600 5th Avenue South 
                                                     (Bring parking ticket in with you to be stamped) 
  
  The Benjamin Russell Expansion Building lobby  
 is located on the 2nd floor and can be accessed via the  
  parking deck elevators.  Sara Davis will meet you there  
                                                       at the end of the walkway on the 2nd Floor. 
                                       
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Greeted and Escorted by Sara Davis 
UAB Department of Pediatrics, Division of Pediatric Infectious Diseases 

 
Meetings  

 
Escort for all meetings – Sara Davis, UAB Department of Pediatrics, and Division of Pediatric Infectious Diseases 
 
 
8:10 a.m. – 8:50 a.m.  Pediatric Research Office (PRO) Group 
    Children’s Harbor Center, #303 
    Large Conference Room 
 
 
 
8:50 a.m. – 9:00 a.m.  Dr. Whitley will be available to you for discussion and debriefing 
 
 
 
 
9:00 a.m. – 9:40 a.m.  Shannon Ross, MD  

Associate Professor of Pediatrics  
Clinical Director, Outpatient Services  
Dept. of Pediatrics  
Division of Pediatric Infectious Diseases  
Large Conference Room, CHB 303 
(Contact: Stephanie Brannon @ 205-996-2307)  
sross@peds.uab.edu  

 
 
 
 
9:40 a.m. – 9:50 a.m.  Dr. Whitley will be available to you for discussion and debriefing 
 



                                  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
9:50 a.m. – 10:30 a.m.  Mark Prichard, PhD  

Professor of Pediatrics  
Director, Viral and Molecular Diagnostic Laboratory  
Department of Pediatrics  
Division of Pediatric Infectious Diseases  
Large Conference Room, CHB 303 
(Contact: Tameca Winston @ 934-1990)  
mprichard@peds.uab.edu  
 

 
 
 
10:30 a.m. – 11:00 a.m.  Travel to Dr. Agarwal’s office    
 Tinsley Harrison Tower 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
11:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m.   Anupam Agarwal, MD 
    Professor 
    Director, Division of Nephrology 
    Tinsley Harrison Tower, # 647 
    (Contact:  205-996-6670) 
    agarwal@uab.edu 
 

 

 

 
11:30 a.m. – 11:45 a.m.  Travel to Bevill Biomedical Research Building 
    Room 170 for lecture 
 
 
 
12:00 p.m. – 1:10 p.m.  Noon Microbiology/ID Lecture 
    Bevill Biomedical Research Building (BBRB), 170 

“Targeting the coronavirus proofreading polymerase 
 complex for antivirals”  

 
 
     
 
1:10 – 1:30 p.m.   Travel to Dr. Mitch Cohen’s Office 
    Children’s of Alabama 
    Jarman F. Lowder Building 
 

                                                                       



 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
1:30 p.m. – 2:00 p.m.   Mitch Cohen, MD 
    Professor and Chairman  
    Pediatrics Chair Office 
    Lowder Building, 600 
    (Contact: April Spencer @ 934-4280) 
    mcohen@peds.uab.edu 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2:00 p.m. 2:15 p.m.  Travel to Children’s Harbor Center   
    CHB 303 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2:15 p.m. – 2:45 p.m.  Veronica Sanchez, PhD 
    Assistant Professor of Pediatrics 
    Dept. of Pediatrics 
    Division of Pediatric Infectious Diseases 
    Large Conference Room, CHB 303 
    (Contact:  Ramona Dawson @ 996-7751) 
    vsanchez@peds.uab.edu 
 
 
 
 
 
2:45 p.m. – 3:30 p.m.  William Britt, MD 
    Professor of Pediatrics and Microbiology 
    Charles A. Alford, Endowed Chair in Pediatric Infectious Diseases 

Dept. of Pediatrics     
Division of Pediatric Infectious Diseases and Virology 
Large Conference Room, CHB 303 
(Contact:  Ramona Dawson @ 996-7751) 
wbritt@peds.uab.edu  

 
 
 
 
 
3:40 p.m. – 4:20 p.m.  David Kimberlin, MD 

Professor and Vice Chair for Clinical and Translational Research  
Dept. of Pediatrics  
Sergio Stagno Endowed Chair in Pediatric Infectious Diseases  
Children’s Harbor Center 303  
(Contact: Mary Wyatt Bowers @ 205-996-7801)  
dkimberlin@peds.uab.edu  

mailto:mcohen@peds.uab.edu
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6:00 PM         Dinner with Drs. Rich Whitley, Frances Lund and 
   William Britt 
 
 
 
    Bottega 
    2240 Highland Avenue 
    Birmingham, AL  35205 
    (205) 939-1000 
 
    Confirmation number:  838959933 
 

    Dr. Rich Whitley will pick you up at the hotel 
    at 5:45 p.m. 
  

 

 

12:00 p.m.  Check-out from the Residence Inn 

   Depart from Birmingham via personal car in route to Nashville, TN 

 

 

                                Thank you for visiting UAB! 

 

 

 

  

Dinner Reservations – Tuesday, August 9, 2016 

Departure, August 10, 2016 

                                                                       


